



Longfield Academy
Longfield Road
Darlington
DL3 0HT
T: 01325 380815 / 380816

E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, Bed, NPQH
Headteacher: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons) MA, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

17th January 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Year 10 Sex Education Session (0055-23CHO)

Over the course of this half-term, pupils will take part in a sex education session during their LIFE Curriculum lesson. The session will be delivered by Miss Howlett, Emotional Wellbeing Officer who has completed the relevant Public Health training in order to provide pupils with the most update information.

The session will cover topics such as contraception, C-Card and healthy relationships, with the focus being heavily aimed at advising pupils to 'delay' becoming sexually active until they become of a legal age.

The first session will be delivered this Friday, 19th January 2024 and will continue each Friday until all Year 10 pupils have taken part.

Should you have any questions regarding these sessions, please contact Miss Howlett by emailing chowlett@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk Alternatively, please telephone the school on 01325 380815.

Yours sincerely,

Claman

Miss Howlett

Emotional Wellbeing Officer











